
Class 1 Homeschooling update 

Week commencing 25th January 2021 

Hello  

I hope everyone is keeping well. It has been so lovely to see what the children have 

been up to at home as well as their smiling faces so thank you to everyone who has 

uploaded pictures to the Class Dojo. Please can I ask that you continue to update your 

child’s portfolio and if you have yet to add something, to do so. I will be calling this 

week to speak to the children and look forward to hearing how you are all getting on. 

Below is the timetable for next week’s CBBC programming. Quite a diverse range of 

celebrity supply teacher’s next week! 

 

Reading 

This week it is the choice of the Home Learner’s to choose our class stories for the 

week. I will post a list for the children to choose from under the Reading tab on Class 

1’s timetable for the week. It would be great if they could choose four books they 

would like to hear. Also this term each Friday we will share a Mr Men book, so please 

can they make a selection from one of those books too. 

To support reading at home, the Oxford Owls website is an excellent resource which 

includes access to free e-books of the kind the children would normally access in 

school. The website is https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks. I have also 

attached a list of ideas which will hopefully help you with reading at home. These 

reflect the kinds of things we would be doing in school when reading with the children. 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks


 

This week our learning will look like this: 

P.E: we will start the week by joining in with Joe Wicks. 

Phonics: we will continue to practise reading tricky words as well as words with two 

syllables and learn the new sounds, “ar”, “or” and “ur”. 

Dough Disco: if your child has a favourite song we could use for Dough Disco, please let 

me know and we will use it in class. 

Literacy: we will be looking at letters, words and sentences. Our class storyshare this 

week is “Once upon an alphabet” by Oliver Jeffers. This will support the children in 

their guided writing task this week based on their chosen letter of the alphabet. 

Maths: we will be looking at doubling and using what we have learnt to begin to solve 

problems. 

Other subjects: we will be taking part in the RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch, making our 

own observational drawings of birds and learning about “compromise”. 

I hope this is useful, but as ever, if I can be of any help, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Kind Regards 

Miss Pearce and Mrs Mitchell 

 

  



 

 


